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Comments: I support most of the Proposed Management Actions. I request that you decrease the number of

commercial trips. My experience ,for example, on the Middle Fork section from Moccasin Creek to the Golf

Course is that the commercial raft trips launch too many rafts way too close together. When we wait for a

commercial trip to launch to get some space many, many more commercial trips overtake us on the river.  Since

they are all about speed to maximize profits we get overtaken by commercial boats  sometime even in the middle

of a rapid making it difficult to maneuver. I propose you make all commercial trips spread out their launch by 20-

30 minutes ( that means all raft companies not just within their own companies). I request you decrease the

number of service days for commercial operations. Re noise levels- PLEASE  ban all music playing while on the

river (I do not know how loud your proposed 60 decibels is and if that will help this problem) When I am floating I

am not interested in listening to other peoples music, no matter what kind of music it is.


